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19th June 2017 
 

Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents, 
Please see, below, events happening in this last half term. 
 
Monday 19th June – Messy Time 
Children aged 0 – 5 years and their parents are invited to attend our “Messy Time” sessions in the 
school hall every Monday from 2 – 3 p.m. Entrance fee is £1. Please ensure you bring a change of 
clothes for your child. 
 
Wednesday 21st June 2017 – Holy Communion Retreat 
We are very grateful to Sister Pauline for inviting the Holy Communion children to the convent on 
21st June. Children will travel to and from the convent by minibus and will need a packed lunch. 
Parents are invited also and can either make their own way to the convent or request a seat on the 
minibus. 
 
Friday 23rd June 2017 – Whole School Photos 
Tempest photographers are visiting school on 23rd June to photograph everyone at school. Children 
can be photographed individually and/or in family groups. Please ensure your child’s class teacher 
knows which photographs you wish to be taken. Children must be in school uniform. 
 
Sunday 25th June – First Holy Communions 
Thirteen children will be making their First Holy Communion on 25th June during the 9.30 Mass. 
Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 
Monday 26th June – Year 6 parents 
Year 6 parents are invited to a meeting at 4.00 with the school nurse to view the puberty video and 
materials which will be used with the children later on in the week. 
 
Wednesday 28th June – Sports Day 
Sports day will take place on the school playground on the afternoon of 28th June from 2 p.m. All 
parents are invited to attend. 
 
Thursday 29th June – Holy Communion Celebration 
The whole school will celebrate with the Holy Communion children during the 9.15 Mass. All parents 
and friends are invited to attend and to stay for refreshments afterwards. 
 
Thursday 29th June – Year 6 Puberty Talk 
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The school nurse will visit Year 6 to talk about puberty and personal health and hygiene on the 
afternoon of 29th June. Parents who do not wish their child to access this session should put this in 
writing to the school. 
 
Tuesday 4th July – Foundation Induction 
All parents of children who will be starting in F1 or F2 are invited to a meeting with the Foundation 
Stage staff from 9.15 in the school hall. 
 
Wednesday 5th July – Year 4/5 Taster Day 
Year 4 and 5 have been invited to attend St Mary’s College for the day on 5th July. Children will take 
part in various activities to see what life is like at Secondary School. 
 
Friday 7th July – Summer Fair 
Our annual summer fair takes place on Friday 7th July from 1.30 pm. This is always a very well 
supported venture and raises much needed funds which are used on extras for the children 
throughout the year. 
 
Monday 10th and Tuesday 11th July – Mary Poppins 
KS2 will be performing their version of Mary Poppins on the afternoons of 10th and 11th July starting 
at 1.45 pm. Tickets will be available for KS2 parents soon. 
 
Wednesday 12th July – Year 6 Induction Day 
All Year 6 children will visit their new secondary schools and spend the day there on 12th July. 
 
Thursday 13th and Friday 14th July – Barnstondale 
Year 6 will visit Barnstondale for their residential trip. 
 
Sunday 16th July – Family Mass 
Our last Family Mass of this academic year takes place on 16th July at 9.30. Everyone is welcome 
to attend. 
 
Tuesday 18th July – whole school outing 
The whole school will visit Park Hall Farm on 18th July. Further details about the trip will follow soon. 
 
Thursday 20th July – Leavers Mass 
Everyone is invited to attend the Leavers’ Mass on Thursday 20th July at 9.15. 
 
Friday 21st July – end of term 
School finishes at 3.15 on Friday 21st July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 


